
TO:  Advisors and Former Advisors of NCASC Member Schools 
DATE:  January 15, 2024 

RE:  Election for NCASC Executive Director and Central District Director 
 
The current terms for these two adult leadership positions expire at the end of the 2024 NCASC State 
Convention (March 15-17 at Sun Valley High School). 
 
On January 1 NCASC Executive Director, Colby Cochran, announced that he will not be a candidate for 
re-election and will conclude his official service as Executive Director to the NCASC at the 97th annual 
State Convention.  
 
Current member school advisors who are registered and attend the convention will elect a new 
Executive Director at the Advisor’s Business Meeting on March 16. Current NCASC member school 
advisors (or former advisors of a NCASC member school during their service as an advisor) may apply, 
provided other eligibility requirements are met. The application and basic information are now posted 
on the NCASC website --- www.ncasc.us --- and are attached to this email notice. Please share with 
other eligible advisors you know who may be interested in applying for this position but did not receive 
this email and/or may be unaware of this opportunity. The deadline to apply via email to 
colbycochran53@gmail.com is Friday – March 8, 2024. 
 
The NCASC will have a new Executive Director for the first time in many years. It is anticipated that 
advisors interested in serving in a leadership role in the NCASC may have questions about the position 
that go beyond the constitutional duties and responsibilities being provided in this notice. To provide 
an overview, additional information, and address any questions that anyone may have, two virtual 
Information Sessions are planned. Interested advisors and/or potential candidates who want to know 
more about the role, work, and expectations of the Executive Director are invited to attend either 
session. Attendance is not required to apply but is highly encouraged. No advance registration is 
required. Just login if you want to learn more or have questions.  
 
Information Session 1 Thursday – January 25 6:00 – 7:00 pm  
Zoom Link:    https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87519832547?pwd=c3pWemMzTDVaRWpwM0dQclRrS1VMUT09 

 
Information Session 2 Sunday – January 28 4:00 – 5:00 pm 
Zoom Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86093211072?pwd=dWY3ZmNRUFNFYm5TMkZZcStkZjg3dz09 

 
 

IMPORTANT – All questions will be addressed. To ensure that we are prepared to respond 
appropriately, please email any questions or concerns you have about the position to Colby Cochran --- 
colbycochran53@gmail.com --- on or before Tuesday – January 23. Thanks! 
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